
  
 
 
 
 
 

Providing the highest level of police service to the community we serve in a professional, courteous, ethical and judicious manner 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Surfside Police Department is hosting a blood drive in 
conjunction with the One Blood organization. The blood drive 
will take place on January 31, 2018 from 12:00pm to 4:00pm. The 
Blood Mobile will be located in the Town Hall parking lot. 
 
For further information please contact Dina Goldstein at  
(305) 861-4862 or dgoldstein@townofsurfsidefl.gov . 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dgoldstein@townofsurfsidefl.gov

